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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 81ST LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

April 20, 2009

TO: Honorable Frank Corte Jr., Chair, House Committee on Defense & Veterans' Affairs 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB1165 by Flynn (Relating to the Texas Code of Military Justice.), As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill is related to the Texas Code of Military Justice and would authorize the Adjutant General's 
Department to impose certain punishments as they relate to pay, suspension of duty, and other 
disciplinary actions on commissioned and warrant officers of the state military forces. The bill would 
take effect on September 1, 2009.

The Adjutant General anticipates no fiscal impact from this bill.

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 401 Adjutant General's Department
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